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In attendance Mrs Dodd , Mr Chillingworth, Ms Colvin, Mr Peacock and Mr Ashworth.

Mr Ashworth is stepping down as chair of the PTA due to family commitments and not as
much free time.

Mr Peacock would like to thank Mr Ashworth for all his hard work , time and energy over the
last 8 years .

Mr Ashworth is still happy to help and be part of the PTA.

Talked about disbanding the PTA due to lack of numbers .
Ms Colvin stated that you need a minimum of 6 people for it to be an official PTA.

PTA events are invaluable to the children.

Why is there a problem with people attending PTA meetings? Is it that the school cohort is
county wide?

Maybe having to make a fundraising committee instead of a PTA.

Do meetings over google meet/teams?

Try to get one parent from each year group/phase to join the PTA?

Apparently there are 3 facebook groups and whatsapp groups about the school .

Mrs Dodd is going to try to talk to other parents to get them to join up .

Mr Chillingworth has kindly offered to step up in the interim as chair of the PTA Mr Ashworth
to help with the transition .

Noted that it was a poor turn out to the meeting only 5 people .

Mr Ashworth is going to send out emails and requests to sign up for the PTA.


